
Year 6 Netball 

 

On Tuesday 6th March, two teams from yr6 played in a netball tournament at 

The Towers School. The teams had a fantastic afternoon and it was great to 

see all the girls having fun. St Peter’s team 1, captained by an amazingly 

vocal Lily W, fought really hard to finish just 2 points off 2nd place, coming 3rd 

overall. St Peter’s team 2, captained by Immy, finished in 6th place, which 

was brilliant considered the team suffered a few finger injuries! Well done to 

all the girls, the standard of netball played by both teams was extremely high. 

Thank you to all the parents that transported us to the tournament and 

supported us.  
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